

OFFICE OF THE GOVERNOR COMMONWEALTH OF MASSACHUSETTS STATE HOUSE, BOSTON MA 02133 (617) 725-4000

KARYN E. POLITO
LIEUTENANT GOVERNOR

March 17, 2020

Mr. Barry F. Zevin 67 Hampshire Street Cambridge, MA 02139

Dear Mr. Zevin:

Congratulations on your appointment to the Cambridge Redevelopment Authority. Your commitment to active citizenship is a tremendous asset to your community, the Commonwealth, and the complex housing challenges we face.

Lieutenant Governor Polito and I appreciate your willingness to serve the Commonwealth in this capacity.

Congratulations on your appointment and best wishes for success.

Sincerely,

Charles D. Baker

cc: Karyn E. Polito, Lieutenant Governor of the Commonwealth
William Francis Galvin, Secretary of the Commonwealth
William J. McNamara, Comptroller of the Commonwealth

Mike Kennealy, Executive Office of Housing and Economic Development